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TENDER CANCELLATION   

  

  

TENDER NUMBER IRBA003/2020/: APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE PROVIDER TO PROVIDE 

CHANGE MANAGEMENT SERVICES TO THE IRBA   

  

Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors accepted your bid for the above-mentioned tender which 

closed on the 19th of February 2021 at 12h00. The IRBA has resolved to cancel this bid.  

  

We apologies for the inconvenience this letter will cause. Enquiries with regard to this letter must be 

submitted to Supply Chain Officer, Ms. Phyllis Mualusi, email address pmualusi@lrba.co.za.   

  

We thank you for your bid submission. 

 

 

__________________ 

Marius Fourie  

Acting Director: Operations 

 


